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INTERVIEW QF TONY ZAMBERLAN

1. On January 23, 2006, I interviewed Tony Zamberlan regarding the
Taum Sauk Reservoir breach The interview took place at his office
located at 1

2. On January 23, 2006, I interviewed Mr. Zamberlan regarding the Taum
Sauk Regerveir breach., He 1s an electrical engineer employed by LDP -
Consulting Engineers. He resides at

“ His date of birth is

3. In addition to Mr. Zamberlan, also present for the interview were
Paul Young, LDP Cecnsulting Engineers; Kenneth Slavens, attorney for
Zamperlan; and Robert Haar, an attorney for Ameren.

4. Mr. Zamberlan stated he thought his company was under contract to
Ameren from June 2004 through December 2004, for the purpose of
controls upgrade at their Taum Sauk facility. He described the details
of the work as taking from hardwire to computer, it is how the plant
would operate in a computer sense. A portion cf the controls through
Ameren downtown and Bagnell were not inveolved. He worked with Tom
Pierie, a consulting engineer with Ameren, on this project. after the
reservolir was fitted with the liner, the o0ld system probe was taken
out. He stated he specifically dealt with the computer control on the
reservoir related to replacement of the level transmitters. He noted
there were Programmable Logic Control (PLC) switches located at the
Pump House, not in the reservoir. There were three transducer level
transmitters in the PVC pipe in the reservoir, which ran up to the

PLC's, plug one high and one low probe. The common PLC and the high h
probe PLC were both capable of shutting down the pump back operation. Mﬁh
There was also an alarm connect by hardwire to these. He stated in )w"

December 2004, he was at the Taum Sauk facility and Jnade_a—oeract Mbdﬂrjkyk’
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generating cycle. He stated after February 2005, he had little

involvement at Taum Sauk; and he never adjusted the setting after

December 2004. He noted Ameren never contacted him after the white
capping in September 2005; and he added that adiustments could have

been done "in house". He stated the probes and transducer system was
installed by Sachs Electric, St Louls, and the probes were purchased '
direct from Warrick. é(f
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5. Mr. Haar told me LDP Consulting Engineers is now under contract to
Ameren regarding the reservoir breach and that any discussion
regarding the post event investigatiocn would fall under
attorney-client work product. Therefore, no questions would be
allowed of Mr. Zamberlan related to it.
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